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Question Number: 3816

3816.	Mr C H H Hunsinger (DA) to ask the Minister of Transport:
When will the SA National Roads Agency Limited reconstruct the demolished pedestrian bridge over the N1 adjacent to the bridge where Solomon Mahlangu Drive K69 crosses the N1 in Erasmusrand, Tshwane?
Reply

The Tender for the construction of the new Bridge has closed, and SANRAL is currently busy with the tender evaluation and adjudication process. It is envisaged that construction of the bridge will commence in February 2018 and will be completed by February 2019.
